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Dear resident
Sizewell C Stage 3 Public Consultation
You may be aware that the next stage of public consultation on the proposals for a new nuclear power station at Sizewell has begun. I hope you have been able to get to one of the public exhibitions that EDF Energy have been holding and have had a chance to look at their proposals for a two village bypass to deal with the traffic problems through our two villages. If not you can see all the information at:
https://www.edfenergy.com/energy/nuclear-new-build-projects/sizewell-c/proposals/stage-3.
As a parish council we will need to make a response to the options put forward by EDF Energy. In order to do this it would be helpful to know what you think about the proposals and in particular the route for the option of a two village bypass. We are therefore holding a public meeting for the residents of Farnham and Stratford St Andrew. This will be:
Monday 4 March 2019 7pm at the Riverside Centre
If you are unable to attend the meeting you can send your comments to the parish clerk, Debbi Tayler, her details are at the foot of this letter. I also encourage you to respond personally to the consultation which you can do via the website or in writing.

Kind regards
Ian Norman
Chair, Farnham with Stratford St Andrew Parish Council
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